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User Council Action Items Status 
from April 5, 2023 

 
1. Deputy Chief Keith Berrian requested an update on available TDMA base 
stations/consolettes. (Carryover from the February meeting – CLOSED) 
 
2.  Fire Marshal Kyle Green requested the ALMR offices look at the feasibility of 
adding additional metrics slides which present the push-to-talks and the busies 
by region.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


